Dear “your state” SLP Association,  
 
Both SLP’s and PT’s support similar goals when it comes to working with our community dwelling older adults. We want to ensure that they are able to succeed in their home environment and stay independent as long as they can. To ensure their success, it is important to lower the risk for falls and since decreased cognition is a major risk factor for falls we need to work together. 

Our state’s PT’s are actively participating in National Fall Prevention Day. On this date we educate community dwelling older adults about balance and fall prevention, and then provide a free screening to assess their risk for falls.
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However, there has always been a missing piece to this event’s- a home safety and cognition screen. Speech and language pathologists could fill the missing piece and decrease the fall statistics in our community. With your assistance we can provide our community dwelling older adults with the information to success and prolonged independence at home.  
 
This event is part of the Fall’s Free Initiative facilitated by the National Council on Aging’s (NCOA’s) Center for Healthy Aging. Events are held on or around Falls Prevention Awareness Day (FPAD), which occurs on September 23rd, marking the beginning of fall (Autumn). Event participation has grown exponentially each year, last year we were able to screen***community dwelling older adults. Please join us in this effort to promote continued independence and high quality of life among our community dwelling older adults.
 
For more information please feel free to contact me via e-mail at ***.

Thank you.

“Name”

*** - please feel in the stars customize it to your needs. 
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